Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>

FW: In Support of Bobby McGrath's induction into the KHSAA Hall of Fame

1 message

John McGrath ATT <Yourcall5@att.net> Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 1:05 PM
To: jtackett@khsaa.org

FYI

From: Brohm, Oscar [mailto:Oscar.Bronm@louisvilleky.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 11:15 AM

To: John McGrath ATT <Yourcalls@att.net>

Subject: In Support of Bobby McGrath's induction into the KHSAA Hall of Fame

To: The KHSAA

| am submitting this letter in support of Bobby McGrath’s induction into the KHSAA Hall of Fame.

| have known Bobby McGrath for many years..

Bobby was a great athlete at Flaget High School, and Western Kentucky University.

Bobby was 15t team All-State in football at Flaget , and was a member of Flaget's 1967 State Championship
football team. He also played basketball and baseball at Flaget.

He was a 4 year starter at WKU in football and was named Little All American.

After his playing years were over , he became one of the premier basketball referees and football officials in
the State of Kentucky.

He also officiated major college football and basketball for many years.

And finally he was an NFL football referee and replay official for around 20 years.

In summary, | am submitting this letter in support of Bobby McGrath’s induction into the KHSAA Hall of Fame.



Bobby McGrath would be a very worthy addition to the KHSAA Hall of Fame.

Oscar Brohm

KHSAA HOF Inductee in 2017
8011 Huntsman Trail
Louisville, KY 40291
(502)445-1255

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



